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April 2023  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 9 Progress Evening – Change of Date 

 

We are now hosting Yr 9 Progress Evening on Wednesday 3rd May between 3:30pm and 6:30pm. This will 

be on the school site, which will give you an opportunity to speak to your child’s teachers should you have 

any questions on their progress. This is a change to the previously published date as this coincides with 

National strikes. This will also allow you to find out how best to support their progress in their qualifications. 

You will be able to book appointments from Friday 21st April until the end of Tuesday 2nd May.  

 

Details on how to make appointments are in the second attached document. You will need access into our 

school data system to make appointments. If you do not yet have an Arbor account, please visit 

https://arnewood.fireflycloud.net/parental-portal and click on ‘Arbor’. 

 

Should you have any issues with making bookings please contact our IT Helpdesk in the first instance; 

helpdesk@arnewood.hants.sch.uk  

 

All appointments on Progress Evening will be held in the Main Building. Subject teachers will be in the 

following areas: 

 

Hall: GCSE Science, Physics, Chemistry, Biology, PE GCSE, Food technology, 

Construction, Product Design, Textiles, 3D Design, French and German.  

Gym: Mathematics, ICT, CGI I Media, Computer Science, History, Geography and 

Religious Studies. 

Library: English Language, English Literature and Media Studies. 

H3:  Drama, Hairdressing, Child development and Health and Social Care. 

H4:  Art and Music. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr J Hutson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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